
 

Fact Sheet
Commercial Jetty Application

Business Guarantor Declaration
This fact sheet provides information on why a Business Guarantor Declaration may be required to support 
a Commercial Jetty Licence Application.

For a Commercial Jetty Licence Application to be approved applications must meet key criteria as listed on the 
Department of Transport (DoT) website at www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine/commercial-jetties.asp. 

Each Commercial Jetty Licence Application will be individually assessed by the Maritime Licensing Team.

In order to reduce any potential financial risk associated with the removal of a jetty structure, DoT will evaluate the 
Commercial Jetty Licence Applications to ascertain if a Business Guarantor Declaration is required by way of a 
security for the future removal of the jetty structure.

If the Commercial Jetty Licence Application does require a Business Guarantor Declaration, the applicant will not 
be required to secure a cash bond or bank guarantor.

The Business Guarantor Declaration form is available at www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine/commercial-jetties.asp. 
The completed declaration must be sent to Maritime.Licensing@transport.wa.gov.au no later than 28 days following 
written request .

09-08-15-MOOR-FACTBGD-0623

For More Information Contact
Maritime Licensing Team
Department of Transport 
Telephone: 13 11 56 
Website: www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine
Email: Maritime.Licensing@transport.wa.gov.au

http://www.transport.wa.gov.au/imarine/commercial-jetties.asp.

